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Northeast Georgia Chapter     November 2015 

    Itõs Fall Yõall 
 

      October was another busy 
month with new milestones and cel-
ebrations.  See below for the Hal-

loween delivery to NE Ga Medical Center and pages 3-
4 for our latest new hospital. 

 

 

Happy Halloween from the Boo Crew. 
Pictured right:  Betty W., Abit M., Ginny S. and Carol 
J. with their wagon of quilts for 9 kids to choose 
from. 
 

Below left: Boo Crew with Alexa 

       

 

 

Below right:  Boo Crew with Kristin 

 

   

Thanks to everyone who is making kids smile with 
the quilts they make.  Thanks to the Boo Crew 
for delivering the quilts. 

Our 2015 number is 477 quilts delivered (with 2 
more months to go.) 

This makes 1492 since we chartered in 2012.    
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